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October 15, 1998

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Duke Energy Corporation
Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-413 and -414
McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-369 and =370
Report Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.46, Changes to or
Errors in an ECCS Evaluation Model

Duke Energy has reviewed the reporting requirements
regarding errors or changes in the Emergency Core Cooling
System (ECCS) Evaluation Models as specified in 10 CFR
50.46. Since no minor changes have been made to the
Westinghouse or Framatome Technologies Incorporated (FTI)
ECCS models and no significant errors were reported for the
period from September 1, 1997 through August 31, 1998, an
annual report is not required.

Questions should be directed to Lee Keller at (704) 382-
5826.

Very truly yours,

O

M. S. Tuckman
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Mr. L. A. Reyes

Administrator, Region II

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Atlanta Federal Center

61 Forsyth St., SW, Suite 23T85
Atlanta, GA 30303

Mr. P. 8. Tam, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 0O-14 H25

Washington, DC 20555

Mr. F. Rinaldi, Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 0O-14 H25

Washington, DC 20555

Mr. D. J. Roberts
Senior Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Mr. S. M. Shaeffer
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station



